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Memorandum 
 
Date:   January 4, 2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2023120766 

Goya at Heritage Park 
                                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned 

project. Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: _IS-MND. All other 

project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

            Community Development Department 
Planning Division 

14177 Frederick Street 
P. O. Box 88005 

Moreno Valley CA 92552-0805 
Telephone:  951.413.3206 

FAX:  951.413.3210 
 

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL 
state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov. 

January 2, 2024 

State Clearinghouse Unit 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
1400 10th Street, Suite 100 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

SUBJECT: STATE CLEARINGHOUSE SCHEDULE NUMBER 2023120766 – MITIGATED 
NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR GOYA AT HERITAGE PARK PROJECT 

Dear Mr. Arriaga: 

On December 28, 2023, the City of Moreno Valley submitted a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
for the proposed Goya at Heritage Park project, and it was assigned State Clearinghouse 
Schedule Number 2023120766. The PDF copy of the Initial Study Mitigated Negative 
Declaration (IS-MND) inadvertently included a comment bubble on page 18 of the PDF 
Document between our internal reviewing parties, which is confidential in nature. The 
document sent to you on December 29, 2023, removes said bubble and does not modify the 
text of the IS-MND.  

With this, please accept this letter pursuant to your instructions as our formal request to 
replace the previously IS-MND submittal with the clean copy that was submitted on December 
29, 2023, and is attached herein by reference. Given the nature of this change the public review 
period is unaffected and will end on January 29, 2024. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly at (951) 413-3235 or via email at oliverm@moval.org.  

Respectfully,  
Oliver Mujica, Contract Planner  

CC: Sean Kelleher, Community Development Director  
Julia Descoteaux, Principal Planner  
Danielle Harper-Scott, Senior Planner  
Steve Quintanilla, City Attorney 
Daunte A. Arriaga, CEQA Technician -State Clearinghouse Unit, Governor’s Office of 

Planning and Research, Daunte.Arriaga@opr.ca.gov 
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